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Tamiflu Availability in Simcoe Muskoka 
 

Attention:  Physicians, Emergency Departments, Nurse Practitioners, Infection Control 
Practitioners, Occupational Health Professionals, Walk-In Clinics/Urgent Care 
Clinics, Family Health Teams  

Date:  January 9, 2015 
 

January 5, 2015, the Simcoe Muskoka District Health Unit (SMDHU) released a HealthFax titled 
“Widespread and Peak Influenza Activity in Simcoe Muskoka” which identified a shortage of 
Tamiflu in some areas of Simcoe Muskoka.  This HealthFax is to confirm that the issue of supply 
and distribution of Tamiflu has been resolved.  Local pharmacies should now be able to easily 
access supply as needed.   

If you or your patients report inability to fill their prescriptions please notify the CD Team at the 
number below.  

If you have questions, please contact the Simcoe Muskoka District Health Unit Communicable 
Disease Team at 705-721-7520 extension 8809. 

 
 
 


